
10th November 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Non-uniform day to support Children in Need – Friday 13th November 2015: - Price £1 
 
Many of you will have seen on TV the build up to this year’s Children in Need Appeal. To raise 
money for this charity which supports children all over the UK, we will be having a non-uniform 
day. In addition, Artemis House Council are organising and running a Children in Need Cake 
Sale Café for students on Friday lunchtime.  
 
Students who would like to take part in the non-uniform day should bring £1 to school on Friday 
13th November 2015 and pay this money to their subject teachers at the start of the day.  The 
money raised from this and the cake sale café will be donated to Children in Need. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Mr D Bodey  
Deputy Headteacher  
 
 
 


